CORRESPONDENCE

9/10/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 11067-2021
From: Antonia Hover
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 4:40 PM
To: ‘Lynda W.G.Mason'
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Mason.

Your comment below will also be placed in docket correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Have a great weekend!

Toni Hover

Commlission Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumlssion
2540 Shumard Cak Boulevard
Toallahassee, FL 22299

Phowne: (850) 41=2-6467F

From: Lynda W.G.Mason <chaplain27 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 5:59 PM

To: Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Re: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

CORRECTION: I meant to say : Also, I am disturbed that FPL isn’t doing more to protect our environment.
(My last sentence/paragraph before saying Thank you.)

’May peace be with you always.>)

On Sep 8, 2021, at 4:13 PM, Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:

CORRECTION
Good Afternoon, Ms. Mason.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the
Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clevie |
I J



Flovida Public Service Commlssion
2540 Shumard oak Boulevarad
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:34 PM

To: 'Lynda W G Mason' <chaplain27 @gmail.com>

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Mason.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and
forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerie |
Flovida Public Service Commlssion
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: chaplain27=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <chaplain27=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On
Behalf Of Lynda W G Mason

Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 9:07 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Dear Commissioner

We have been told several times in the last few years how FPL strives to keep costs lower
than other power companies. What is being proposed in no way accomplishes this. In fact,
FPL’s rates will increase in a time when customers are struggling even more than usual. My
family and I are part of that group.

Also, I am disturbed that FPL is doing more to protect our environment.

Thank you.

Thank you,
Lynda W G Mason

PO BOX 951388
LAKE MARY FL, 32795-1388





